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Walter, Penny

From: City Council
Subject: FW: Email - Communication - Lisa Hrycan - Housing Action Plan - CK 750-1

From: Web NoReply <web‐noreply@Saskatoon.ca>  
Sent: Wednesday, June 19, 2024 1:30 PM 
To: City Council <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca> 
Subject: Email ‐ Communication ‐ Lisa Hrycan ‐ Housing Action Plan ‐ CK 750‐1 
 

‐‐‐ Replies to this email will go to   ‐‐‐ 

Submitted on Wednesday, June 19, 2024 ‐ 13:20 

Submitted by user:   

Submitted values are: 

I have read and understand the above statements.: Yes 

I do not want my comments placed on a public agenda. They will be shared with members of Council 
through their online repository.: No 

I only want my comments shared with the Mayor or my Ward Councillor.: No 

Date: Wednesday, June 19, 2024 

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council 

Pronouns: She/her/hers 

First Name: Lisa 

Last Name: Hrycan 

Phonetic spelling of first and/or last name: (Rye-Can) 

Phone Number :  

Email:  

I live outside of Saskatoon: No 

Saskatoon Address and Ward: 
Address:  Rutherford Cres 
Ward: Ward 1 

What do you wish to do ?: Submit Comments 

What meeting do you wish to speak/submit comments ? (if known):: Wednesday, May 29th Public Hearing 
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What agenda item do you wish to comment on ?: Housing Action Plan 

Comments: 
I would like to speak in support of the Housing Action Plan to increase the availability of affordable housing, 
particularly near the Bus Rapid Transit lines.  
 
My work puts me in close contact with people who are struggling financially, and recently, the vast majority of those 
struggles centre around a disproportionate amount of income going to housing.  
 
I am hopeful that the Housing Action Plan will increase the stock of available housing in Saskatoon and would like to 
see action taking very quickly once the plan is approved. I would also like to see the City commit to working with the 
Saskatoon Housing Authority to address housing for populations that are under-served in Saskatoon, like families 
(where wait times for subsidized housing can exceed 18 months) and single adults under the age of 55.  
 
I welcome the opportunity to fill empty spaces in our city with homes for those who need them, and to gather more 
individuals and families on 'single unit' lots. I hope the use of housing space in this way encourages increased use 
of parks where we can all share space and have an increased sense of community. 
 
Sincerely, 
Lisa Hrycan 

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting?: No 




